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I do not think the sb 1537 should pass as is because i think the bill is being hurried 

thru. I also do not think it will address the needs of affordable housing for those 

surviving on less than $50,000 per yr. I think the cost for housing will just keep going 

up. I think its going to just benefit more of upper midfle income people and will take 

away from crucial wildlife habitat as well. There are many places that can be filled in 

with housing so that people can live closer to transportation and amenities that are 

already in place.  


